
 

 

The Canterbury Planning Board Needs Your Help Writing a  
2020 Canterbury Plan for Tomorrow  

 
By state law, town Planning Boards are required to write “master plans” - documents that lay out 
a community’s vision for its future. The Canterbury Plan for Tomorrow was last updated in 2010, 
so it’s time for us to write a 2020 version.  
 
The first step in this process is conducting a town-wide survey. We are asking questions about 
what residents like and don’t like about Canterbury, what they’d want to change, and what they 
hope will stay the same. 
  
To fill out a survey online, please go to: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CanterburyNHMasterPlan 
   
 
Paper surveys are also available at the Canterbury Country Store, The Elkins Library, and the 
Town Office. 
 
Because we welcome and need honest answers, surveys are anonymous; the more people who 
fill them out, the better. Please take ten minutes of your time to help our community; your 
participation could help shape Canterbury’s future! 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CanterburyNHMasterPlan

